From: Derek Bartlett
Sent: 09 April 2022 16:51
To: Bridgnorth Town Council

Subject: Re: Together at Christmas 2021.

Dear Keely

As you know we decided that it would have been difficult to use the Castle Hall last Christmas with covid.

I write to you asking if we would be able to borrow The Castle Hall again this year please. Hopefully most people will want to meet together this year and The Castle Hall is ideally placed to host Together at Christmas

Would you kindly ask if we could have the hall for 24th 25th & early morning 26th to clean up

Thank you very much

Derek Bartlett Together at Christmas team leader